
 

 

 Date: January 27, 2025 
 
To, 
BSE Limited, 
25th Floor, P. J. Towers, 
Dalal Street, Fort,  
Mumbai- 400 001. 
 
Symbol: 544224 
 
Sub: Cancellation of investor meetings scheduled for January 28, 2025 
 
With reference to our earlier intimation dated January 21, 2025 regarding meeting with analysts 
/ investors which was scheduled on January 28, 2025 at 12:00 P.M. onwards stands cancelled 
due to some unforeseen reason, and will be rescheduled to a later date. 
 
You are requested to take the above information on your record. 
 
Thanking You, 
 
For AFCOM HOLDINGS LIMITED 
 
 
 
 
AJITH KUMAR 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
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